Georgetown Police Department Chief Michael Bosse

1 Quality Drive, Suite C Georgetown, KY 40324

Telephone: 502-863-7826 Fax: 502-863-7824

FAX COVER SHEET

DATE: 6 June 2014

TO: Chief R. Bastin

FAX#: 859-258-3638

SENT BY: Chief M. Bosse

SUBJECT: Patrol bikes

Number of pages sent to include cover sheet (2).

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

Letter on Patrol Bike usage. Please let me know if you need anything additional.

Thanks,

Chief M. Bosse

www.georgetownpolice.org



Georgetown Police Department

1 Quality Drive, Suite C. Georgetown, KY 40324 Telephone: 502-863-7826 Fax: 502-867-6991



Chief Of Police Michael D Bosse

Mayor Everette Varney

June 5, 2014

Chief R. Bastin
Lexington Police Department
150 East Main Street
Lexington, KY 40507

RE: Patrol bicycles

Dear Chief Bastin,

This correspondence is to confirm that the ten bikes acquired from the Lexington Police Department will be used by the Georgetown Police Department for law enforcement purposes only. The bikes will also only be used by law enforcement personnel.

Thank you for thinking of us and for your generosity.

Regards,

Michael D. Bosse Chief of Police Georgetown Police Department 1 Quality Drive, Suite C Georgetown, KY 40324

Muhael Bosse

502-863-7826